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needed in almost every District, that we have taken no action towards the
location and establishment of a High School. Through our Academies and
by the co-operation of Trustees of Academies with the School Commissioners,
such provision for Higher Education might be made to such a degree as
would justify the confining our attention to the Schools of lower grades, for
which so very much needs to be done.
Most respectfully submitted,
SAML. K. STEWART,

President Board School Com. of Worcester Co.



